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I absolutely oppose HB 3103 which promotes more clear-cuts and habitat damage to 

Tillamook County's forestlands as well as allowing the timber industry to sue our 

state forester for "not harvesting enough timber" - both are ridiculous propositions. I 

will send additional advice regarding this and my take on the qualities needed in a 

new State Forester now that Cal Mukumoto has resigned. Tillamook County 

residents are not represented by Timber Industry alone, but also by the many people 

actively working toward protecting our invaluable natural resources and the more 

lucrative economic interests of fisheries, recreation and tourism. I am a year-round 

resident, substitute teacher and Planning Commissioner in Rockaway Beach. 


